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Flash Back

Well done to our winning class, 5MM, with 100% in 
the last week of term. 

Attendance

Looking Ahead

What a fantastic first week back we had at 
Wickersley Northfield! The children have really 

hit the ground running with new themes and 
class books and I’m really proud of the attitude 

to learning they have shown. 

Our 5 B’s

As part of the work we’re doing in school 

around promoting high standards of behaviour 
and reviewing how we praise children, the 5 B’s 

of Wickersley Northfield have been revised and 
were introduced to the children last week on 

the first day back in assembly.

These are the things we value here at WNP and 
reward against. You’ll start to hear the 

language of our 5 B’s increasingly at special 
mentions assemblies and in other methods of 

praise the children receive in the coming 
weeks. 

Tag Rugby

Last week, our U9 tag rugby team were in 
action at home against East Dene. The team 

worked together brilliantly and won with a total 
of 8 points! 

This half term is set to be brilliant, with lots of 
exciting opportunities for you to get involved in 
your children’s learning through our planned 
family learning opportunities. 

The first of these is happening this week with a FS2 
stay and play opportunity today! F1 will also be 
opening their doors for families to attend Rhyme 
time sessions this week too. Make sure you keep 
checking key dates on the reverse of this 
newsletter so you don’t miss these opportunities!

New F1 (nursery) Starters – Sept 24

We have popped into our diary 3 opportunities for 
children of new F1 starters (new nursery children) 
for September 24 to come and have a look at our 
F1 setting in action. There will also be a chance to 
meet key staff and ask any questions you may 
have. 

These sessions are:
• Monday 22nd Jan – 9am
• Tuesday 23rd Jan – 9am
• Monday 29th Jan – 9am

https://forms.gle/Ua4HmDUpLKTfDkt79
Please click the link to register your interest in 
attending one of the sessions. Spread the word 
and feel free to share to any other parents in the 
area that you know have children who were born 
between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021. 

https://forms.gle/Ua4HmDUpLKTfDkt79
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